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AVADH GIRLS’ DEGREE COLLEGE
NOTICE

With Reference to Letter no. GA 17317-50 dated 19.09.2025, issued by

the Registrar, University of Lucknow, the College will remain closed on
the following days:

1. Dussehra 30.09.25 (Tuesday) to 04.10.25 (Saturday)

The College will reopen on 6 October, 2025.

L e
Prof. Bina Rai

Principal
Principa)

Avadh Girls' Degree Coflege
Lucknow
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